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WINTER ROADS POLICY 2019-2020 

In effect from November 1 - to April 30 
 

• On-street parking is prohibited. Vehicles will be towed at the owner’s 
expense. 

 
• Parking at the Town Hall, Library, or School is restricted to those doing 

Town business during business hours. 
 

• During winter road operations, main roads are a priority.  

• Town Roads with low use may be closed for the winter. 
 

• Depositing snow on a Town road is prohibited. 

• Plowing snow across a Town road is prohibited. 
 

• “All season” tires are not a substitute for snow tires.  

• High quality snow tires, preferably studded, are essential for winter 
driving.     

 

• Limit travel during storm events. 

• Drive below the posted speed.   
 

• Be aware of changing road conditions, flurries, and frost. Shaded areas 
become hazardous rapidly. An isolated weather event will create 
hazardous conditions. Notorious for this are the Gorge and Hairpin Turn 
on Route 57, the North end of Old Westfield Road, and Water Street by 
the Transfer Station. 


